
 

 
Town of Gorham 

Planning Board Minutes 
 January 31, 2023 

 
 
 

Members Present: Paul Robitaille (Chairman), Robert Gargano, Peter Gagnon, Earl McGillicuddy, 
Mike Waddell (Ex-Officio-Selectman) and Reuben Rajala.  
   
Members Excused: Wayne Flynn, Dan Buteau and Abby Evankow.  
 
Members Absent: Brian Ruel 
 
Members of the Public: Victoria Hill (Board Secretary)  
 
Call to order:  The meeting was called to order at by Chairman Robitaille at 6:30 pm 
 
New Business: None 
Old Business – Imp Trail Road- Revisit vote from previous meeting.  On a motion from Mike Waddell 
with a second from Rueben Rajala, the board voted to recommend that the town accept Imp Trail Road 
as a town road.  Robert Gargano-Yes, Mike Waddell-Yes, Earl McGillicuddy- Yes, Peter Gagnon-Yes, 
Rueben Rajala-Yes, Paul Robitaille- No 
 
Public Comment: Next Meeting – February 16, 2022 
 
Adjournment – On a motion from Mike Waddell with a second from Peter Gagnon, the board voted 
unanimously to adjourn at 6:34 pm by roll call vote. 
  
    
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Victoria Hill 
Planning Board Clerk  



 

 


